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Good afternoon to the  members of the MMD Subcommittee,
 
 
Thank you for taking my statement for input from the public. My name is Jeanette
and I am a resident of the city of Albany. I would strongly encourage 7 MMDs as
your final submission to the Legislature.  I believe It is important to provide the
Minority community an opportunity which it has had to fight for so many times in
court.  So far, I have only seen two maps that have 7 MMDs. I would like this sub
committee to use either of them or to create a final map that includes 7 MMD’s.
Thanks for taking into account my statement.  
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986



